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Focusing on a comprehensive program in Buffalo, New York, this article evaluates the success of the program and examines the need for similar programs throughout the country.  Gerard Place is a transitional housing program for single mothers and their children that is run by a non-profit organization. The authors note that Buffalo had the second highest poverty rate in the country during 2006, and that single mothers bore the brunt of consequences of such great poverty.
Realizing that stable housing alone would not help single mothers to pull themselves out of poverty, Gerard Place created a comprehensive program that incorporates education and financial training, job and child care assistance and other life skills training. Housing was guaranteed for up to 2 years, during which time the participants also had access to the other forms of assistance. 
Female-headed households tend to be more impoverished and create a large portion of those who live in poverty in the United States.  This article pushes for similar programs throughout the country that incorporate and address the needs and issues related to this demographic.  

